AYCNEWS

Young Panthers continue to grow

The panthers traveled to Pius X HS to take on East Side
and Souderton and came away with 1-1 record on the
weekend. Our young wrestlers continue to show signs
of growth and the hard work that they are putting in
during practice is starting to pay off. We had a few
young panthers collect their first wins of the season
and we look forward to seeing many more over the
years. We would also like to congratulate all the QYC
panthers that took part in the NUWAY Duals in Fort
Wayne Indiana over the weekend, in all we had 7 kids QYC W-21
representing QYC as they wrestled for Team PA.

****************Importa nt Information****************** SOUder-66

Picture Night will be Thursday 1/22

DATES TO REMEMBER: UPCOMING WHITE MATCH:
Sun 1/18 - Salisbury

I SHOOT
I SCORE
HE SHOOTS

I SCORE

NIGHT AT THE RACES

UPCOMING BLUE MATCH:

Sun 1/18 - Notre Dame & Allen




